2018 National Water Polo League Feedback
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Adelaide Jets will take to the pool for their first NWPL game for the 2018 season in 6 months’ time. We are calling for interested players, parents and supporters who want to help the Women’s and Men’s team. Please complete the questions below so we can gain interest and initial feedback on the operations for next season. Email manager@waterpolosa.com.au by Friday 28th July 2017.

Name: _____________________________
Mobile #: ___________________________
Email Address: _________________________________________

I am a (please tick one or more):
	Player
	Volunteer
	Parent

	☐	☐	☐


I would like to express interest in the following positions (please tick one or more):
	Game day volunteer
-Commentator
-Entry attendant
-Set up/pack down
	Table Official
	NWPL Jets Committee
-Sponsorship
-Coordination
-Decision making
	Team Manager
-Women
-Men

	☐	☐	☐	☐


Do you have any fundraising ideas? (Please list)
	

	



Do you know any potential sponsors we should target for the Adelaide Jets?
	Potential Sponsor
	Key contact person (do you know someone from the company)?

	
	

	
	



What do you think the NWPL Jets Committee should focus on in 2018?
	

	

	

	



